
As with all Local Authority maintained schools, admissions cannot be made 
directly to the school. In order to apply for a place at Wincle you need to 
contact your own local authority in the first instance. 

Please find a link below to cut and paste into your browser. This will take you 
to the Cheshire East admissions page for further advice:

http://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/admissions/admissions.aspx

A copy of the admissions policy specifically for Wincle can be found in the 
policies section


